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I am writing to express my concern with action of the Austin City Council's use of

taxpayer funds toward killing pre-born children. For decades, they have given Planned
Parenthood a special $1-a-year lease deal on prime city owned real estate near downtown; and
over the past several months, they have forced citizens to pay $300,000 for logistical costs of
killing local citizens, such as rides to abortion facilities, hotel rooms, and ironically, childcare
while a baby brother or sister was being put to death.

One of the organizations the council forces citizens to pay is called Jane’s Due Process, which
specifically assists underage girls in killing their babies.

The legislture needs to prohibit city govemrents from using tax payer funds for the purpose of
abortion.

Thanks,

David Hutsell





